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VETERANS VEHICLE UNVEILING 
 

 

Today, November 12, 2020 Chief Jorge R. Colina will unveil our newly wrapped 

Miami Police Armed Forces Appreciation Vehicle, and will present the Wounded 

Warrior Project with a check in proceeds collected during the sale of our Armed Forces 

Appreciation Badges. 

 

The unveiling will take place at 2:00 p.m. in front of the Miami Police Headquarters 

Station located at 400 N.W. 2 Avenue. 

 

 

Each November, our military community observes National Veterans and Military 

Families Month.  During this special month, we have and hold dear the blessing of 

freedom secured for us by our service members and their families.  Accordingly, the 

Miami Police Department wishes to commend the military families’ contribution and 

convey our respect and appreciation for the sacrifices they make to support their 

service members.  To that end, the Miami Police Department has partnered with the 

Wounded Warrior Project to create a Miami Police Department Armed Forces 

Appreciation Badge.  The Wounded Warrior Project is an organization that offers a 

variety of assistance programs, long term support services, and events for military 

veterans wounded during deployment following the attacks of September 11, 2001. 

 

 

A special thanks to Steve Hargittai from Florida Car Wrap who donated the 

wrapping in support of Armed Forces. He will also be present for the unveiling. 

 
Face masks and social distancing will be required. 

 

All past and present military personnel are invited and encouraged to attend. 

 

Media is invited and encouraged to attend as well. 

 


